
Greetings 
 
There was no June meeting or Guest Speaker. Hopefully the COVID rules restricting the meeting of 
40 or so people in a Hall will be better for us before 2nd July, when we look forward to Dr Rupert 
Thorne addressing us on the history of Hutchinson Hospital.  
You will get an email if our normal meeting can resume. 
 
Allen has just loaded many articles on “Gawler Thematic History”  [go to   gawlerhistory.com   and 
click on the  “Things” button and there are the articles with much interesting information].  A great 
overview of Gawler’s development within the many different subject matters. We thank Town of 
Gawler for their agreement that this material can be visible on our website. 
 
Our   gawlerhistory.com  has now clocked up over 8.3 Million hits. This is most pleasing.  There are 
those with the appropriate qualifications and experience who regard our website as being the best 
history website for any country town in Australia.  
 
You or your friends may have old Video tapes or films. If they are likely to be chucked out on your 
passing, you can have the material on them put onto a USB.  [My 90 or so old Videos are now 
contained on 10 USB’s and it is great to be able the content to be viewed on the big TV Screen.] 
If you want more info re USB conversion please let us know. When you see that the content contains 
Gawler scenes or events, we would love a call as it may be very suitable material to load it onto the 
website. 
 
Question of the Month – Gawler has Whitelaw Terrace and Whitelaw Creek in Clonlea Park, but do 
you know who “Whitelaw” was?  A bit of a mystery. Please let me know if you know. 
 
Regards 
Brian Thom 
Chairman – Gawler History Team Inc. 
17 Daly Street, Gawler East SA 5118 
0412 015 990 
 
Visit us on our new website    gawlerhistory.com 
 
 


